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Hinckley Township awarded an exclusive contract for all residential refuse and recycling collection to Kimble Recycling and Disposal effective February 3, 2020. Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code, 

Section 505.27, other trash haulers servicing Hinckley were noticed to terminate services at residential units effective February 2, 2020. Kimble Companies will bill in advance, a quarterly service fee for 

weekly trash collection based on service level chosen. Residents should receive an invoice from Kimble, for February - April 2020 by the end of February. If you receive an invoice from your prior 

residential trash hauler (C. Martin, Republic Services, Rumpke or Waste Management), review and confirm service dates, as there should be no services charged after February 2, 2020 by the same. The 

designated day for Kimble Companies trash pick up is FRIDAY and will begin pick up on February 7, 2020. Please have your solid waste and recycling materials at the curb by 5:00a.m. per contract.

Although this web site is the official site for Hinckley Township, it is for informational purposes only. It is not the official record of Hinckley Township; the official records are maintained at the 

Administration Building.
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